
Confederation Board Takes a Stand on Illinois SB 2664
Illinois SB 2664 is a bad law for condo owners current in their assessments and if turned into law may create a dangerous precedent for Common Interest Community Associations (e.g. HOA's) as well. It moves the liability for past due association assessments from the unit owner (or mortgage holder) in a foreclosure to the balance of the assessment paying owners within the Association. The Confederation Board has reached out to Governor Quinn and asked that he veto this legislation. Here is what we had to say: 
While this proposed legislation has received wide support from Realtors, bankers, lawyers and creditors, this does not mean that it is a good law for hard working property owners. Many condominium owners will, as a result of this proposal, find themselves paying for the failures of some of their peers, increasing their own costs of ownership while providing an easy path for speculators and investors to join common interest communities without bearing the costs associated with this privilege.
The consequence of approval of this otherwise well-meaning proposal is that it increases the potential to unfairly increase assessments for Condo' unit owners who currently pay their operating assessments on time each month. By holding this fiscally responsible group accountable for the failure of some of their peers, an increased burden will be placed on them, exacerbating financial concerns for many who already may be struggling to keep up with their current assessments. 
This legislation addresses what is basically a notification and due diligence issue by creating financial burdens on otherwise not-involved parties. A better solution that does not burden hard working citizens, current in their assessments, is needed. For the good of the condominium associations and their members, we urge you to veto SB 2664,
We encourage our members to contact the Governor on this as well!
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